PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE

OF HERTFORDSHIRE
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From:     Provincial Grand Secretary: Hugh Oram
HO/ 16 – September
Dear Bro Secretary, 
Information for Lodge Secretaries
The 2016/17 edition is now available, there is limited number of printed copies at Fleet House and I shall forward a PDF version to you as soon as I have it.
FIRST RISING  
Attached is an advertisement for maternity cover within Secretariat at Grand Lodge, please draw it to the attention of all members of your Lodge.
SECOND RISING
Provincial Website
The redesigned site was launched on 26th September.
The Provincial Grand Charity Steward has asked me to draw the following two items to your attention.
1. 30 x £300 Tercentenary charity donations
To celebrate the Tercentenary the PGM has invited all Lodges to nominate their favourite Local Small Charity (or good cause) where £300 would make a difference, nominations to WBro Chris Noble at Fleet House.

Decision end of November

2. Golden Ticket
Following the huge success of the Herts Scots win in 2016, which resulted in an attendance of over 100 guests witnessing the Executive performing a passing.  The PGM once again invites Lodges to participate in the Golden Ticket Draw at £250 per ticket to win a live ceremony (not Installation or rehearsal) Entrance tickets to Fleet House.

Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
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